تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





الملف أسئلة الامتحان النهائي الورقي

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف الثالث ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثالث

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الثالث









روابط مواد الصف الثالث على تلغرام

النجايزية الاسلامية اللغة العربية اللغة الانجليزية النجليزية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الثالث والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثالث			
مراجعة امتحانية نهائية متبوعة بالإجابات	1		
تدريبات امتحانية نهائية قراءة قواعد كتابة	2		
حل تمرينات أسئلة الاختبار النهائي BTS	3		
الدليل الإرشادي للاختبار النهائي BTS	4		
حل مراجعة قراءة وكتابة للوحدة الثامنة	5		

Part A1

Look at the picture and finish the word. There is one example.

Example		sand		
1.		hs_		
2.	الماما	نم تحمیل هد اوقع المناهج		
3.	allana	hi.com/ae-		
4.		b_a		
5.		moe		
6.		w_n_o_		
7.		_ab_i_		
8.	M	s w		



Part A2

Choose the correct sentence A or B, that matches the picture. There is one example.

English Language

Example	A. The Artic is cold. You can see ice. B. The desert is hot. You can see sand.
9.	A. Birds live in a nest. B. Bees live in a hive.
10.	A. I like to play on the computer. B. I like to play football.
11.	A. Pasta is my favourite food. B. Salad is my favourite food.



Part B1

G3

Read the text and answer the questions. Choose a, b or c or write your answer on the line. There are two examples.

Last week, it was holiday time for Leila, Miriam and Alia.

"Where should we go for fun?" asked Miriam.

"No markets or theme parks.

The desert wasn't nice because it was not and the mountains were horrible. So, first, they went to a museum. They looked at art.

"I don't like art. It's boring! Let's look at the animals," Alia said.

"Ok." said Miriam.

Next, they went to the swimming pool. Miriam went underwater. This was too scary for Alia so she only put her feet in. Leila sat by the pool and read a book about water. The water was cold so they ordered hot chocolate. Alia wanted tea but it wasn't on the menu. Finally, they went to the library. It was closed so they went to the zoo.

Example: The girls went on holiday last _____.

a. day

b. time

Example: It was too hot to go to the desert.

17. The girls thought the mountains were _____.

a. fun

b. bad

c. nice

18. First, the girls visited a _____

a. market

b. museum

c. theme park

19. Alia wanted to see ______ not art.



on	ä
	on*****

How did Miriam feel about swimming? How do you know?



Part B2

Read the text and **choose** the correct word(s) to complete the sentences. There is **one** example.

Example: (On At the zoo, the girls were happy to see a 26. (goose / roof) in a pond and a 27. (bird / bee) in a nest. There were a lot of people so the rabbit did not come out of his 28. (shell / hole). "Can we 29. (go/ went) to see a beaver now?" asked Leila. 30. "Yes we (can / can't)," said Alia. They ran and Miriam 31. (fall / fell) on the 32. (ground / safe) but she did not get hurt. Her sisters helped her up. They laughed. They 33. (had / have) a terrific holiday and did not want to go home.

Part B	/ 48	
Part B Bonus Question	/5	



Part C

Read the story in Part B. Answer the questions by writing complete sentences.

34. Where do you like to go on your holiday?

35. What do you do when you feel cold?

alManahj.com/ae

36. Describe your favourite book.

37. How do you think the rabbit in the story felt? How do you know?



38. In the story, Miriam's sisters helped her. How do you help your family?

39*****Bonus question***** Do you like to be around a lot of people? How does it make you feel?

alManahj.com/ae

Task Completion	Use of Vocabulary	Punctuation	Spelling	Handwriting	Total
14	14				TOTAL
-	/4	/4	/4	/4	/20

Part C Bonus Question /5

End of Questions

انتهت الأسئلة



